SALEM LUTHERAN AND SALEM UNITED CHURCH Or CHRIST ZONGREGATIONS
STARTOWN ROAD
LINCOLNTON, NORTH CAROLINA

APRIL, 1988

Dear Friends of the Salem Congregations:

We are happy to announce that the renovation of the Salem Ceme-
tery is almost complete. The grave markers have been straightened
and cleaned. The results are outstanding. Please feel free to
come by and see how much this work has improved the looks of the
setting for the church building.

Everyone is proud of the work that has been done!

On behalf of the congregations and the cemetery committe, I take
this opportunity to thank each of you for your generous contribu-
tion to this worthwhile project!

Very sincerely,

R. A. Hallman, Cemetery Chrm.
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